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22nd February 24 

 What’s New   
Congratulations to Tuesday Pennant Sides 1 and 3 who are playing in the finals! Well done and good 
luck for next Tuesday. Match details are under Pennant news. It would be wonderful to see you there 
supporting our teams. 
 
Don’t forget the Footy Season is only a few weeks away and once again Gunter is running a Tipping 
Competition. 
The information sheet is located next to the chocolate table. The cost is $10 for the season. Please fill in 
the form and give to Gunter with your $10 in the next week or so. 
 
Please make a note of a change to our diary. 
The game against Warragul which was scheduled for April 12th has been changed to April 19th. 
 
Don’t forget to contact me, Di Tew on my email dmtew8@gmail.com, if you have any news item you 
would like included in our weekly newsletter.  Please let me have your information no later than the 
Wednesday morning prior to publication.  
 

Reminder  
Kitchen Duty Roster for Saturday 17th 

 
Kitchen Duty Roster for Tuesday 20th 

 

Personal Care and Wellbeing  
As COVID is still in out there and rather a lot of people unwell, please remember to wash your hands 
when entering the club rooms.  The best way to protect our members and stay well.  
 

Events 

Club Championship Pairs for Men and Ladies 
These championships are well under way, and we look forward to being able to watch the finals in the 
weeks ahead.  Good luck to all those taking part. 
 
Club Championship Mixed Pairs 
The draw is now up on the board. There are three games which need to be played ASAP. If you have 
your name down to play, please check to discover if you are one of those pairs. Many thanks. 
 

Pennant  
Saturday Pennant  
Unfortunately, we missed out on being in the top four. Better luck next season. 
 
Tuesday Pennant  
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Side 1 played a great game beating Boronia 60 to 42 and winning 14 points to maintain their 4th 
position. Well done! 
Next Tuesday they will play Camberwell Central at Camberwell. 
Good luck! 
 
Side 3 also played a great game beating Ferntree Gully 70 to 48 and winning 14 points to maintain 2nd 
position. Well done! 
Next Tuesday they will play Boronia at Boronia. 
Good luck! 
 

Social  
The form is out for those interested in playing in the next 2-4-2 Pairs on March 7th. starting at 12.30p.m. 
Please put your name down, single entries are encouraged. 
 
Our wonderful Chicken and Bubbly day is the following week. 
  

Sponsors 
Don’t forget to support our sponsors and to always let them know you’re from Heatherdale Bowls Club. 
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